
Congratulations  to  John
Wahlgren on his Retirement!

A retirement celebration for John Wahlgren was held Monday,
November 5, 2019 at the CLT Heavy Maintenance Hangar.

John retired with 50 years of service and worked in Facilities
Maintenance at the CLT Hangar. John was an active member of
the Ground Safety Committee and worked tirelessly over the
years to promote safety in the hangar and Offsite Facility.

The members of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to wish John a
Happy Retirement and we hope he enjoys this next phase of his
life to the fullest.

John, you have full retiree privileges at this lodge and we
hope you will come back to visit us from time to time.
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